
2/77 A Competitive bidding

There is nothing in the Code of Professional Responsibility which prohibits
an attorney from responding, along with other selected attorneys, to an invitation
to state what s/he would charge for rendering services for a government agency,
so long as the factors listed in DR 2-106(B) are taken into account.  It would be
desirable for the attorney to indicate the number of hours of service contemplated
by his/her bid, and the amount that would be charged hourly for additional time.
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